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From: Tracy Doreen
To: licensing
Subject: ALRC item 87784
Date: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 8:42:10 AM

You don't often get email from myrealibrary@icloud.com. Learn why this is important

Please share with all ALRC members

I oppose ALRC item 87784 - to construct a 6’6” fence at Breese
to enclose the area outside gate 1, the sidewalk, and a
parking/traffic lane on Paterson St. on “concert/event days” -
This would be every weekend until November. 

Big Top was selected to manage games at this historic landmark,
not run a patio bar and obstruct the pedestrian view of the
stadium at the front gate. 

The intersection at Paterson is home to a new center street BRT
station and indeed is very busy.  During the last two years of
construction of Bakers Place, residents and visitors from Tenney
and Wilmar Neighborhoods have still been able to cross at this
crosswalk despite Paterson Street being closed.  With Paterson
about to reopen, there will be new and more hectic motor
 vehicle traffic which should be seriously considered. This
proposed temporary fence would not offer real safety for those
inside the fence.

If there is a plan to close Paterson street for every event, this has
not been presented to the public. 

Do not allow this fence and sidewalk bar that would negatively
impact the neighborhood’s quality of life in multiple ways.

Sincerely,
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Tracy Doreen Dietzel
Madison, WI


